
 
 

 

 

Foothills Bank puts the health and safety of our customers, employees, and community above all 

else. Our thoughts are with everyone affected by coronavirus (COVID-19) and we are committed 

to responding to customer needs.  

 

Understanding our branches are public spaces that can oftentimes be very busy, we would like to 

share the following information regarding how we plan to continue operating in the safest way 

possible while serving our customers and the community.  

 

What is Foothills Bank Doing? 

• We are monitoring and gathering information from the Centers for Disease Control and 

Prevention (CDC), as well as federal, state, and local health agencies. 

• We continue to focus on our daily cleaning routines within all branch facilities, using the 

recommended disinfectant products on all surfaces including high traffic areas. 

• Hand sanitizers are readily available in all public areas and we include both hand sanitizer 

and anti-bacterial soap in all restrooms. 

• Each restroom is also equipped with proper signage for hand washing/hygiene techniques. 

 

 

What Can You Do? 

• Conduct your transactions using our Online Banking or Mobile Banking platforms.  Make 

transfers, deposits, loan payments, bill payments, loan advances and check your balances. 

• For cash transactions, consider using our ATM’s or Night Drops.   

 

We understand that this can be a stressful and anxious time and we’re here to help. If a customer 

has become financially impacted by the coronavirus and needs support, please contact us so we 

can work on ways to assist. Please reach us directly by calling 800-288-8244, Monday through 

Friday from 9am to 5pm. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Foothills Bank 

 
 

Brian Riley 

President & CEO 


